
Summer Term 1 – Curriculum Newsletter 
 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 
 
We thought this would be a good opportunity to reflect on last half term and look 
forward to the last half term of this academic year! As always, last 
half term, the children engaged well in all their learning, 
continuing their journey along our ‘Curriculum River’ and hopping 
over the bridges to revisit their prior learning and knowledge! 
They all demonstrated our SCORE values, always striving for 
excellence.  
 
We are looking forward to the children’s return next week to continue with our 
amazing learning. 
 

Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

Self Esteem Commitment Organisation Resilience Excellence 

Curriculum Focus 

Last half term we worked really hard in our core subjects and are using our 
knowledge and understanding of English and Maths across all of our other subjects 
too. This half term in our afternoon lessons we have covered Geography, Art and 
Science and have regularly revisited our prior learning! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Remote Learning 
Our home learning has been a success for any children needing to self -isolate or access remote learning due to school closures earlier in the half term. We are 
providing access to a variety of activities, resources and learning platforms. Please continue to access any home-work set by the teachers and as  
always we are here to help! 

 
 

 

Advocates and Ambassadors 

We will continue to focus on our subject Ambassadors and Advocates. We are exploring different opportunities to raise the aspirations of the children with different advocate 
opportunities!  

  
 



 



 


